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Eddy Lane, Hastings Way to Starr Avenue 
Melby Street, Hastings Way to Anderson Drive 

 
 
 
Staff from the City of Eau Claire’s Engineering Department will be available from 4:00pm to 6:00pm 
on February 6th in the terminal lobby area of the Chippewa Valley Regional Airport to discuss the 
2019 Eddy Lane & Melby Street construction projects. The Chippewa Valley Regional Airport is 
located at 3800 Starr Avenue in Eau Claire. 
 
 
Staff will be available to discuss the proposed projects as well as answer questions on what to 
expect during construction. The open house will be informal and will offer an opportunity to 
answer questions one-on-one. No formal presentation is planned but staff will be available to 
answer all questions. 
 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting but still have questions about the projects, please contact 
Tim Pluth or Dave Solberg in the Engineering Office at 715-839-4934. 
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Chippewa Valley Regional Airport (Terminal Lobby Area) 
3800 Starr Avenue, Eau Claire, WI 54703 

 


